
St. Luke Parent Association Minutes 
 

Date: November 30, 2020 

Attendance: Erin Crawley, Heather Cherniak, Brenda Watmough, Cathy Hinger 
Shannon Blyth, Meghan Ferguson, Melissa Orr-Langner, Kyla  
Norris, Fiona Nyuli, Carrie Knysh, Teresa Bodker 

Guests: Donna Hayden (Staff Representative) 

General Business 
Start Time: 7:07 p.m. 

Discussion Items 
Treasurer’s Report 
(Melissa Orr-Langner) 

• We have $23,455.63 in the bank. There are two big cheques that 
still have not cleared. Once those cheques clear (one is for the 
Mixing Spoon Fundraiser and the other is for Rooney and Punyi), 
our balance would then be $17,969.63. 

Old Business  
Fundraising Committee 
(Heather Cherniak) 

• Thank you to everyone who ordered from either Mixing Spoon or 
Growing Smiles. Growing Smiles was new for our school this year 
and I have to say that I was very pleased by our school 
community’s generosity.  

• For Mixing Spoon, we profited $1,035 

• For Growing Smiles, we profited $1,195 (averaged a 31% profit) 

• The next fundraiser will not happen until the spring.  

New Business  

Scholastic Virtual Book Fair 
(Cathy Hinger) 

• In March, we would like to do a Scholastic Virtual Book Fair 
around the time of parent/teacher interviews.  

Adjournment  
Next Meeting: Monday January 18, 2021 following the School Council Meeting 

Adjournment: Adjourned by Erin Crawley @ 7:17 p.m. 

 
 


